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 Redundancy Announcement 

 
Dear Colleagues 

 
You will be aware of the recent announcements by ASDA on a number of proposed 
redundancies. 
 
With the proposed closures of both Heston and Dartford Home Shopping Centres affecting 
789 colleagues and the reorganisation of stores the back office affecting 3211 colleagues, 
the GMB have begun 45 days consultation with ASDA on these proposals and we will be 
engaging with members throughout this period. 
 
ASDA have also announced a reorganisation of management at the Superstores and 16 
Supermarkets affecting over 1000 managers. 
 
The GMB stance on these proposals is that the only those members that wish to leave ASDA 
should take redundancy and all other should be offered a suitable alternative position that fits 
in with their requirements and social responsibilities. 
 
ASDA, unlike much of the Retail Sector has been able to continue trading throughout the 
pandemic and continue to make significant profits. This has been achieved due to your 
commitment and loyalty, working through what has been the most distressing period for both 
yourselves and your families. 
 
This now has to be recognised by ASDA in protecting you jobs and your futures and the GMB 
will work tirelessly to achieve this. 
 
If you are in any way affected by these announcements, please speak to your GMB 
Representative and ensure your voice is heard and your concerns are dealt with. 
 

If you are not a GMB member join today at www.gmb.org.uk/join. 
 
 

ROGER JENKINS 
GMB NATIONAL OFFICER 
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